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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked the following information;

Would you be able to update me on the latest Bill of Sale Information.

I would like to know the total number of Bill of Sale registered in the month of October 2014
Your request has been passed to me because I have responsibility for answering requests relating to HM Courts & Tribunal Service in London and is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

I can confirm that Her Majesty’s Courts & Tribunal Service holds the information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you in the table below. 
	Month
	No. of Bills of sale registered

	October
	3861


Please be aware that the data is taken from a live case management system and can change over time. It is management information and as such not subject to the same level of checks as official statistics. 
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You can also view information that the Ministry of Justice has disclosed in response to previous Freedom of Information requests. Responses are anonymised and published on our on-line disclosure log which can be found on the MoJ website:
http://www.justice.gov.uk/information-access-rights/foi-requests/latest-moj-disclosure-log
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